
 

 

Plan for Absentee Ballot for Special Election –  

Water District No. 2 

June 27, 2024 

 

Any town resident who is unable to vote in person, on election day, 

Thursday, June 27th at the Poestenkill Fire House on Main Street from noon to 7pm 

can request an absentee ballot.  

 

REMINDER:  Because election pertains to the potential creation of a 

new water district, only property owners within 

Water District No. 2 are eligible to vote 

 

Residents can request a ballot in-person at Town Hall beginning Tuesday, 

May 28th during regular business hours. The final day to request a ballot in-person 

is Friday, June 7th. Any residents requesting an in-person absentee ballot will be 

given a private area to complete the ballot and must return the completed ballot 

prior to leaving. Ballots must be received by Wednesday, June 26th at the 

Poestenkill Town Hall. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact: 

tcpoest@nycap.rr.com or (518) 283-5119 

Town Clerks Hours: 

Tuesday: 8:00am – 5:00 pm 

Wednesday: 8:00am – 5:00 pm 

Thursday: 3:00 pm – 7:00 pm 

Friday: 8:00am – 5:00 pm 
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